
 
 

 

 

RE:   CHV I Mailboxes-Detached Condominiums 

Cherry Hill Village I Resident: 

This is an informative letter to alert co-owners that have single mailbox in front of your unit. 

The Association is responsible for repair and replacement of mailboxes. 

If you have an issue with your mailbox, please contact the site manager for assistance. 

Regards, 

Jeff McDuff, Site Manager 
Cherry Hill Village  
Herriman & Associates, Inc. 
Management Agent for 
Cherry Hill Village  
734-495-0505 
jmcduff@herriman.net 
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